
Jenevieve, 2NLuv ft. Benziboy
I've been in too deep
and can't go walking away
my love will never sleep
compel me
if im all you need
then don't go walking away
my love will never cease
so tell me
baby keep talking that
baby keep talking that
baby keep talking that
baby
if im all you need
then don't go walking away
my love will never cease
so tell me
baby keep talking that
baby keep talking that
baby keep talking that
baby
I've been in too deep
and can't go walking away
my love will never sleep
compel me
baby lets go there
somewhere i don't care
baby you can be my fantasy
baby lets go there
somewhere i don't care
baby you can be my fantasy
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